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25 October 2020 
 
Fatih Altintoprak, MD and Sahin Coban, MD.  
Editors-in-Chief, Artificial Intelligence in Gastrointestinal Endoscopy   
 
Re: AIGE 59952, Title: Artificial Intelligence in Barrett’s esophagus: A Renaissance but not a 
Reformation  
 
Dear Drs. Altintoprak and Coban, 
 
Below please find point-by point responses to reviewer 1 and science editor’s comments.  Our 
responses are in italic and in bold within the text of the revised manuscript.  We believe that all 
concerns have been addressed.   
 
Reviewer 1: 
 
This paper describes the applications of artificial intelligence in Barrett’s esophagus. I enjoyed 
reading this paper. However, there are some problems to be resolved. 1. Can the authors add a 
table or an image to the manuscript? 2. Can the authors discuss more about the difficulties of 
artificial intelligence in distinguishing Barrett’s esophagus from esophageal cancer? 
 
We appreciate the reviewer’s comment and have added table 1 highlighting the most relevant 
paper on AI in BE. Furthermore, we have discussed data distinguishing Barrett’s esophagus 
from esophageal cancer in the editorial’s 4

th
 paragraph as follows:  The struggles that have been 

encountered in using AI for identification of Barrett’s mucosa have been encountered in 
identifying early esophageal cancers. Though promising, the thresholds to detect early 
esophageal cancer are below PIVI criteria which may be secondary to limited images and lack 
of ability to identify images in real time.  Hashimoto et al may have found a way to overcome 
previous difficulties by being able to create a faster algorithm which allowed for a real time video 
overlay using a large database of images.  Using this technique, Hashimoto and associates 
were able to identify early esophageal neoplasms with high accuracy [

14
].  

 
 
Science editor:  
 
The “Author Contributions” section is missing. Please provide the author contributions; PMID 
numbers are missing in the reference list. Please provide the PubMed numbers and to the 
reference list and list all authors of the references.  
 
 
We appreciate the science editorr’s comments and have added author contributions to the title 
page of the editorial.  Also, we have added PMID numbers for all references and listed each 
author on all of the references.   
 
 
Thank you again for continued consideration of our editorial for publication in Artificial  
Intelligence in Gastrointestinal Endoscopy   
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Professor of Medicine 
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Department of Medicine 
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